

TOP SECRET

291C



10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

Prime Minister

Possible Visit to Northern

Ireland

Clearly you cannot reach any  
decision on this for the  
moment. It all depends on

- the timing of a possible  
agreement with the Irish

- reactions in the North to

it - and developments generally

during the marching season.

/we

We have tentatively pencilled  
in dates of 24/25 September, but  
will not be able to confirm them  
until end - August or the  
earlier.

But, on a contingency  
basis, would you be  
content with the soft of  
programme outlined in this  
letter?

C D P

5/7.

Yes no